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This week has been a quieter week for us, the Transition Team, as we did not meet due to 
scheduling conflicts. Pastor Eric Hulstrand started the weekend of listening today and will continue 
to meet with people all day Saturday, Sunday, and Monday. In an effort to make sure everyone 
who desires to meet with Pastor Eric has the opportunity to do so, we have added one more 
listening day next weekend, Saturday, September 14th. If history is any indication, these slots have 
been filling up quickly, so if you have not been able to meet with him, be sure to go to the church 
website (lifeonline.church) and register as soon as you can. 
 
Along with the addition of one more day for Pastor Eric to meet with those who desire, he 
requested to move the Observations and Recommendations Weekend out one week to 
September 20th – 22nd. He stated his reasoning for this is that he would prefer more time to process 
the more than 200 surveys he has received as well as the information he gathers during the 
listening weekends. His desire is that this would allow him more time to adequately prepare his 
observations and recommendations to be presented to the congregation September 20th – 22nd. 
We support his plan and want to honor his request, so please make this adjustment to the original 
timeline laid out for you in a previous update. Thank you for your patience and flexibility during 
this process. 
 
That’s it for this week. Please continue to join us in prayer regarding the interim pastor search. We 
will update you more on that next week. 
 
Please subscribe and check back for ongoing updates in the coming weeks and months. We love 
you, Church! 
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